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 October 27, 2021 
 
 
Francisco Preciado, Executive Director 
Engineers and Scientists of California, Local 20 
IFPTE (AFL-CIO & CLC) 
810 Clay Street  
Oakland, CA 94607  
 
 
Dear Mr. Preciado: 
 
The Company and Union discussed the current and continued business need to allow Senior Engineering 
Estimators to check the work of Engineering Estimators and other Senior Engineering Estimators, as 
outlined in Letter of Agreement (LA) 20-20-ESC and have agreed to extend LA 20-20-ESC through 
December 31, 2022. 
 
LA 20-20-ESC may be further extended in writing by mutual agreement. The parties agree to meet, no later 
than September 1, 2022, to discuss if another extension to LA 20-20-ESC is needed. 
 
If you agree, please so indicate in the space provided below and return one executed copy of this letter to 
the Company. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY  

                       

By:                                                                     
   Denise Floyd, Manager for 

Matthew Levy 
Senior Director         

The Union is in agreement. 
              

ENGINEERS AND SCIENTISTS OF CALIFORNIA  
         LOCAL 20, IFPTE, AFL-CIO and CLC  

 
 
 
                                                        , 2021            By:                                                         
                                                                     Francisco Preciado 
                                                                     Executive Director 

11/1/2021


	Francisco Preciado, Executive Director

